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Panhandle Business & Employer Safety & Wellness Conference slated for October 21, 2021 in
Scottsbluff

We are excited to invite you back IN-PERSON to our annual conference where we showcase
leaders in safety and wellness and give you the most up-to-date information to take away for
your worksite, organization, hospital, and school. Join us at the WNCC HARMS Center on
October 215 for a jam-packed day. COVID safe protocols will be in place for the safety of all
attendees.

Dr. JoAnne Owens-Naulser is back to energize your employees as our opening keynote. Dr. Jo is
a graduate of Chadron State College and has spent forty-five years promoting the benefits of
healthy active living. Dr. Jo is a Fellow in the American School Health Association and the North
American Society for Health, Physical Activity, & Sport. She will provide opportunities to laugh,
learn, network, and share to invigorate attendees for a full day of learning.

Engaging sessions will cover important and timely topics such as De-escalation Techniques,
Eating Disorder Awareness, Mental Health in Times of Crisis, OSHA Update, Grain Handling
Safety, and Safe Workers on the Road. Space is limited, so get registered today! This amazing
conference will cost $35 to attend and is open to anyone in the *Panhandle region. To get
registered, visit: www.pphd.org/pwwc.html.

*Panhandle region includes the counties of: Banner, Box Butte, Cheyenne, Dawes, Deuel,
Garden, Grant, Kimball, Morrill, Scotts Bluff, Sheridan, & Sioux

The Panhandle Worksite Wellness Council is proudly part of Panhandle Public Health District
and specializes in supporting employers in the Panhandle region. We recognize that many
employers support a diverse and remote workforce and offer innovative ways to overcome the
challenge of working with a virtual team. We understand that many of our employers do not
have full-time wellness resources and work to provide resources and training to make running a
worksite wellness program as easy as possible.

Panhandle Public Health District is working together to improve the health, safety, and quality
of life for all who live, learn, work, and play in the Panhandle. Our vision is that we are a
healthier and safer Panhandle Community. Visit our website www.pphd.org.
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